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The secretary of state should verify information provided to the secretary by the 

department of transportation, and the Oregon health authority regarding voter 

registration. This bill would prohibit the secretary from providing that voter registration 

information received from the Department of transportation, and the Oregon health 

authority to a county clerk, until and unless the secretary verifies that the voter is a 

United States citizen. This is a necessary step toward making elections credible and 

for the Secretary of State to earn back the trust of voters. 

 

Complicating this issue was the Oregon legislature awarding illegal aliens the ability 

to obtain state driver’s licenses, in defiance to Oregon voters overwhelmingly voting 

against this action. As if this slap in the face was not insulting enough, the legislature 

than approved the motor voter law that allows license holders to register to vote 

through the DMV. We all knew this was a fraudulent way to register voter’s, but last 

fall we finally got proof that these laws have worked in conjunction to undermine the 

integrity of our state election system. We need to address this issue immediately.  

 

As provided in the U.S. Constitution, it is ILLEGAL for non-citizens to vote and all 

should show proof of citizenship. The only reason to not require proof is to cheat in 

the elections--and the Democrats are very good at cheating. Do what is right, AND 

CONSTITUTIONAL, and vote YES. 

 

 


